## Roads Committee Meeting Boston Heights Town Hall

February 15, 2016 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Engineer Alderman, Councilpersons Polyak, Bartko & Fenn Akron Metropolitan Area Transportation Study: Curtis Baker, Seth Bush

## 1. Road superintendent Report

Picked up brush and snow plowed

General maintenance on equipment

## 2. Engineer Report

Updated Long Term Capital Improvement plan for 2016 and beyond was reviewed

There is an issue with a ditch on Grandvie Rd. This will be reviewed and the Engineer will recommend corrective action.

## 3. Heights to Hudson Bike Trail

AMATS representatives discussed potential routes thru the Village and the associated issues. They will prepare potential trail layouts and will review these at the March Meeting.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman